Dear Dawg Nation,

Welcome to the official page of our athletic program! As the Athletic Director, it is my honor to
share with you the latest updates, highlights, and achievements of our talented athletes and
dedicated coaching staff. We are coming off of our best season in the history of Lanier County
Athletics. Our program is built on a foundation of hard work, teamwork, and a relentless pursuit
of excellence, and we are thrilled to have you join us on this journey.

Our athletes have shown remarkable dedication and resilience in their training for our upcoming
competitions. Their commitment to sports, academics, and personal growth is truly inspiring.
Each practice, game, and meet is an opportunity for them to push their limits, learn valuable life
lessons, and build lasting friendships. We are incredibly proud of their accomplishments and the
way they represent our school and community.

The success of our athletic program would not be possible without the unwavering support of
our families, fans, and sponsors. Your enthusiasm and encouragement provide the energy and
motivation our athletes need to perform at their best. Whether you are cheering from the stands,
volunteering your time, or contributing resources, your involvement is vital to our program's
success. Thank you for being an essential part of our athletic community.

As we look ahead to the upcoming seasons, we are filled with excitement and anticipation for
what lies ahead. Our coaching staff has been working tirelessly to prepare our teams, and we
are confident that their efforts will lead to many memorable moments and achievements. We
invite you to stay connected with us through this page and our facebook page, where you will
find updates on schedules, scores, and special events. Let's come together to support our
athletes and celebrate the spirit of competition that unites us all.

It's a great day to be a Dawg!!!

Lanier County High School
Athletic Director

Tony D. Long




